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22 December 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
END OF TERM 
 
A reminder that the school closes today at 2:30pm for the beginning of the Christmas holidays.  We will re-
open on Wednesday 5 January 2022 at 8:50am. 
 
If you have not already done so, please have a look at our Christmas newsletter, which can be found on our 
school website (or here).  I’m sure you’ll enjoy it. 
 
Thank you to all members of the Eastbank community for your support and good works this term, and 
throughout 2021.  I trust everyone will have a pleasant holiday and look forward to seeing our pupils again 
in January.   
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 

Jonathan Graham 
Head Teacher 
 

 

  

 

 

https://manage.appscentral.co.uk/uploads/client/documents/4306/b02f_Academy%20News%20Christmas%202021.pdf

